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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

New Elk renewal and decision due date
3 messages

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Oct 22, 2019 at 8:38 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>, Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Louis and Nick - 

Please let me know the status of your work on the renewal for the New Elk Mine (RN-07). For several weeks you
have said that you would provide the updated operator information and send objections to the Division's Reclamation
Cost Estimate. Please send those things today, or (if it will take a few days to complete those things), please send an
extension request.

Thank you,
Rob
 
Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us

Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com> Wed, Oct 23, 2019 at 6:25 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Rob,

 

New Elk asks for an extension request un�l November 22, 2019. I am really hoping we can send the response this
week, I am s�ll wai�ng on signatures in Canada to make things official. As far as the RCE, I need to talk to Louis and
get back to you.

 

Thanks,
Nick

 

From: Zuber - DNR, Rob [mailto:rob.zuber@state.co.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 22, 2019 8:39 AM
To: Louis Head; Nick Mason
Subject: New Elk renewal and decision due date

 

Louis and Nick - 
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Please let me know the status of your work on the renewal for the New Elk Mine (RN-07). For several weeks you
have said that you would provide the updated operator information and send objections to the Division's Reclamation
Cost Estimate. Please send those things today, or (if it will take a few days to complete those things), please send an
extension request.

 

Thank you,

Rob

 

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist II

Coal Regulatory Program

[Quoted text hidden]

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Wed, Oct 23, 2019 at 7:28 AM
To: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>

Thanks, Nick.  We shall extend the RN-07 decision date to 11/22/2019. Please keep me posted on your progress. As I
have said in the past, if you guys have a couple major items on the RCE that you think will reduce the cost, please let me
know what they are.  That way we can get the ball rolling on our response.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program

P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us
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